Please join us for our fourth annual

THANKFUL
WALRK

11/26-11/29

Come take a “thankful walk” at UTMS! Students
will be creating Thankful Posters that will line
our front sidewalk starting on Tuesday,
November 26th.

We encourage families to take time and look at
all we are greateful for! We kindly ask that you
do not walk through during school hours.
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IF THE WEATHER DOES NOT COOPERATE, THE WALK WILL
BE MOVED INDOORS AND NOT ACCESSIBLE TO THE PUBLIC.



